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TRANSMITTED BY REVISOR OF STATUTES PURSUANT TO 
JOINT ORDER 

NINETY-FIRST LEGISLATURE 

Legislative Document No. 589 

H. P. II24 House of Representatives, February 17, 1943. 
Referred to Committee on Judiciary. Sent up for concurrence and or

dered printed. 
HARVEY R. PEASE, Clerk. 

Presented by Mr. Snow of Auburn. 

STATE OF MAINE 

IN THE YEAR OF OUR LORD NINETEEN HUNDRED 
FORTY-THREE 

AN ACT Relating to Membership of Persons Employed in the Federal 
Employment Service in the Jointly-Contributory Retirement System 
for State Employees. 

Be it enacted by the People of the State of Maine, as follows : 

P. L., 1941, c. 328, § 227-C, sub-§ (2), amended. Subsection (2) of sec
tion 227-C, of chapter 328 of the public laws of 1941 is hereby amended by 
adding thereto a new paragraph to be lettered A. and to read as follows: 

'A. Any person who was on the pay-roll as of December 31, 1941 and 
who was transferred to the federal employment service and who has been 
employed continuously in the federal employment service since December 
31, 1941 and who subsequently may become a state employee when the 
so-called employment service shall be returned to the state of Maine as an 
operating unit, shall be considered a member of the retirement system; 
provided,. however, that the employee designated in this paragraph shall 
have made payments to the state retirement fund in the same amounts and 
during the same periods as the other state employees have made to said 
fund, but the employee in the service of the federal employment service, 
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so-called, may be permitted to make up any amounts due to the retirement 
fund if this is done on or before August r, 1943, but any employee of the 
federal employment service who has not paid the contributions shall not 
be entitled to the benefits of this chapter.' 




